
Precautionary Measures Imposed by the School of Pharmacy, CUHK 

 

 

 

Visitors of the School of Pharmacy should observe the following precautionary measures 

imposed by the School of Pharmacy, CUHK 

 

1.            Visitors should not visit our School in case: 

-              they have developed any symptoms of URI or fever, or 

-              they are considered as close contacts of COVID-19 cases, or 

-              they have any travel history outside Hong Kong in the past 14 days, or 

-              they are living in a household where there are persons under compulsory quarantine 

 

2.            Upon their arrival on 8/F lift lobby, visitors should report to general office staff first to 

perform the followings check before entering the office/lab areas: 

-              Complete the Health Declaration Form 

-              Perform temperature check 

 

3.            The visitors should be accompanied by you or your team members during their stay at 

our School 

 


